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Dear Mr. Stradling:

1 his letter is to inform you that the submitted Benson-Montin-Greer 2019 Plans of Development 
(POD) for Federal units, Canada Ojitos Unit and East Puerto Chiquito Unit Unit located in Rio 
Arriba County, New Mexico are approved as of March 11, 2019. Please note approval of these 
PODs does not constitute approval of specific Applications for Permit to Drill (APD).

A POD is lequired to be filed annually by the Unit Operator to be submitted no later than March 
of each year. No extension of time is granted unless an Unavoidable Delay is justified.

If you have any questions, please contact Dave Mankiewicz at dmankiew@blm uov or (505) 
564-7731.

Sincerely,

Richard A. Fields 
Field Office Manager

Cc: Commission of Public Lands, Santa Fe, NM (SLO) 
NM Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD)


